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DATE:      JUNE 20, 2018 

TO: CHRISTOPHER QUIRK, FINANCE DIRECTOR 

FROM: MICHELLE GLOAD, ACCOUNTING MANAGER 

RE: ADOPTING STORM WATER RATES FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING 9-30-2019  

 

Attached is a resolution adopting storm water rates for fiscal year ending 9/30/2019 which 

includes a 5% increase from the prior year. 

 

MEMORANDUM 


